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rises spur controversy
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A  proposed  expansion  of  Squaw  Valley  USA  would  create
“significant and unavoidable” effects on scenery, noise and
traffic at the mountain resort near Lake Tahoe, according to a
draft Placer County report released last month.

In a project expected to take 25 years to complete, Colorado-
based KSL Capital Partners LLC plans to build hotels, condos,
an indoor recreational facility, shops and more at the ski
resort that hosted the 1960 Winter Olympics. The expansion
would add 10, 100-foot-tall buildings to the Sierra Nevada
skyline.

Environmentalists say the draft environmental impact report
shows the project should not be built as proposed.
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